HOME COMING OF MS. SUJATHA - A BRIEF NOTE

REDS has conducted an SVP programme in Balappagari Palli village in Kummaravandla Palli panchayath of
Kadiri Mandal in Anantapur District.

As a part of this meeting REDS has shared the Literature related to the programme “Nenu Manchi
Thandrini” (I am a Good Father), which has the Red Alert Helpline number 1800 419 8588.

One of the residents of the village, Mr. Obulesu, a farm labour come across to get the leaflet and the
literature related to SVP and immediately called the Helpline Number and explained that his wife Sujatha
has been to Saudi, and she is suffering in the hands of her employer.

The AP State Coordinator of RED ALERT immediately contacted REDS and shared the information asking to
take due action in this case. Responding at once, the REDS team met the Mr. Gorantla Madhav, Circle
Inspector of Police, Kadiri, and filed an FIR in this regard. The Cl was very prompt and determined to deal
with the case. He immediately called the Brokers who sent her to Saudi, and warned them that she should
be brought back to India within a week from that day. He, further, contacted the Saudi Police regarding
the case, and also made the Brokers to talk to them and explain the matter.

As a part of the case, the Cl also binded-over the Brokers to report to him at the police station every day,
and to update the proceedings at both the ends. As the pressure built up heavily on the brokers, they
booked flight tickets to her so that she can be flown back to India.

Finally,on June 3™ 2018 Ms. Sujatha returned to India, and reached her native place and reunited with her
family. The joyous family is very much thankful to one and included in this entire episode of happy ending
— RED ALERT, REDS, The Cl of Police and the Government of India.



